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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSC 99% 

1H  100% 

 4N 100% 

 Christmas performances 

Children across the school have really enjoyed taking part in their Christmas cele-

bration performances.  

Although it has been tricky, we thought you would all enjoy seeing how much the 

children have enjoyed this strange pre Christmas period. Huge thanks to Lee and 

Chloe, our ICT Technicians for filming all the children in small groups and perform-

ing the Herculean task of editing the snippets together. 

Please remember that you must access the electronic form on your Parentmail ac-

count and accept the conditions before we can send the DVDs home.   

If this is difficult please phone the school office so that the Christmas 

Elves can help you! 

Mrs Anderson’s last 
Christmas at KPS 

Mrs Anderson has been an 

amazing friend to the 

school over the 20+ years  

she has worked here.  She 

has just about covered eve-

ry role including being a 

governor, teaching assis-

tant, cleaner and leading 

the lunchtime team.  

Everyone at school will be 

sad to see her retire at the 

end of this term but we 

hope very much that we will 

see her again very soon.  

Thank you Jane, you have 
been brilliant! 

Friday 11th December 2020 

Thank you  so much!  We have raised an  amazing 

£448.00 so far! If you haven’t had a chance to do-

nate yet, please don’t worry there is still time, just visit our Just Giving page. 

We would love to reach our £500 target! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworth-primary-school-kibworth-

leicestershire  

  It continues to be a busy, busy time at school, thank you     

for your terrific support to us all. The kind words, lovely presents 

and the emails you send are greatly appreciated by our staff.  
 

Earlier this week, the government suggested that primary schools 

in England could change the date of one of their teacher days and close school early 

this term. After discussion with TKS and Fleckney Primary we have all decided to 

keep to our published dates in order to minimise inconvenience to all.   
 

I was really inspired today when Miss Cornish sent me a photograph of a poster 

Carys in Year 6 had shown her about Farmvention.  They are running a brilliant com-

petition with a host of amazing prizes. In fact all entrants will become certified 

‘farmventors’ and receive a reward pack including a certificate and mini prize. The 

Challenge is to create an invention or idea to help British farmers continue to care 

for the environment and become Climate Super Heroes. Many children at school are 

really serious about taking care of the environment so I thought I would include this 

link in the newsletter. View it HERE  
 

 To finish I thought I would send this link to  a beautiful 

Advent and Christmas message from The Very Revd David 

Monteith, Dean of Leicester, on the theme of 'Comfort and 

Joy'.  You  can view it HERE 

Christmas is nearly here ! Stay Safe! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworth-primary-school-kibworth-leicestershire
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworth-primary-school-kibworth-leicestershire
https://www.farmvention.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eihNFkiMuGE&feature=youtu.be&utm_source=Diomail&utm_campaign=b407aa3f96-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_25_10_27_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_3b79945ade-b407aa3f96-87830457


 

Reading Raffle 
This weeks  

winner is 

   Evelyn in 
6H  

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have been notified by St Wilfrids that the  Christingle service is now at maxi-
mum capacity (great news!!) and therefore people  are no longer able to book on 
the church website.  Don’t worry ... everyone is welcome  to go to their YouTube 
channel and watch the Christingle at home from 4pm on Sunday. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0lQ-q7Sg2srubbs6Y5
-pSQ 

To book for any of their other services over Christmas 
please follow this link  

http://www.stwilfridskibworth.co.uk/index.php/christmas-
and-covid.html 

  

13.12.2020  - Christingle Service at St Wilfrid’s 

14.12.2020 - Christmas Worship with Revd. Andy  

17.12.2020  - Christmas Parties (FS, Y1, Y4, Y5 & Y6) 

18.12.2020  - Christmas Parties (Y2 & Y3) 

18.12.2020  - Last day of term 

  

 

 

 

Year 6 
Rosie 

 
Year 4 

Kiran, Tom and  Lilly 
 

Year 1 
Jaxon, Ralph and  

Maximillion 
 

Foundation 
Arthur and Chloe 

Thank you to our great cooks and brilliant 
office elves for a brilliant Christmas Dinner . 

Thank you Kibworth  

Easy Riders! 

Kibworth Easy Riders have been 
busy collecting donations of chil-
dren's bikes, and as a club have 

used their bike maintenance skills 
to tidy them up, and give them 
away as Christmas presents to 
children in the local area. We 

were delighted to receive 5 spar-
kling bikes which have been given 

out to those who requested 
them. Thanks also to the KPA 

who have 
funded hel-

mets and locks 
for each of the 
bikes. A great 

community 
effort! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0lQ-q7Sg2srubbs6Y5-pSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0lQ-q7Sg2srubbs6Y5-pSQ
http://www.stwilfridskibworth.co.uk/index.php/christmas-and-covid.html
http://www.stwilfridskibworth.co.uk/index.php/christmas-and-covid.html

